
Do not advance HB202 as it will have an extremely negative impact on Oregon's economy generally and 
particularly farming, ranching and agriculture.  If implemented HB202 substantially raises costs for all 
businesses (and therefore consumers).  Implementation of this ill-conceived legislation does great harm 
to all of without helping improve environmental measures. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Robert Middleton 
Baker County Oregon 
 

 


